
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
NEW YEAR RAFFLE 2024/25 TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
 

 
Closing Date: 17 January 2024   
Draw date: 27 January 2024 
 
 Winners will be notified initially by phone on 1 February 2024 and the winning 

ticket numbers will be posted on our website www.pwh.org.uk soon after 
 

 If your ticket stubs arrive after the closing date of 17 January 2024 we will treat 
your payment as a donation 

 
 No ticket to be sold to anyone under 16 years of age. Full terms and conditions 

can be found on our website at www.pwh.org.uk/support-us/waystogive/raffles  
 
 The Prince of Wales Hospice is committed to protecting your personal data. You 

can read our privacy policy on our website www.pwh.org.uk/privacy-policy 
 

 Responsible Person: Sharon Batty, Director of Income Generation and 
Marketing, The Prince of Wales Hospice, Halfpenny Lane, Pontefract, WF8 4BG 

 
 About the promoter: The Prince of Wales Hospice is a registered charity in 

England and Wales No. 514999. License no. SL1042 is registered with Wakefield 
Metropolitan District Council 

 
 Gamble responsibly. If you feel you have a problem with gambling visit 

www.gambleaware.co.uk or call their national helpline on 0808 8020 133 
 

 This raffle has three prizes available. Based on previous raffle sales there 
would be a 1 in 3,768 chance of each ticket winning. 62% of the proceeds will 
be used for Hospice care; 38% covers the cost of production. Third prize in 
kindly donated by HARIBO. 

 


